
P.R.# 2007-118-UPDATE3 
OR#  07-138690 

www.FLPD.org 

 

 

CITY OF 

FORT LAUDERDALE 
POLICE DEPARTMENT 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
October 30, 2008

Detective Yvette Martinez  
Public Information Office 
(954) 828-5464 
YMartinez@fortlauderdale.gov 

HOMICIDE 
 

 
 
UPDATE: 
 
Tomorrow, October 31, 2008, will be the 1-year anniversary of this unsolved 
homicide that happened on Halloween night.  The victim, Mack Henry Peeples, 
B/M, 02/08/1956, a Fort Lauderdale resident, was found murdered inside of his 
vehicle just outside of the Longshoreman’s club.   
 
Peeples had ordered food and went back to his vehicle to wait for it.  The 
employee came over to Peeples’ vehicle in order to bring him the food when he 
found him inside his vehicle.  The employee initially thought that it was a horrible 
Halloween costume and ran off.  However, the employee returned to make sure 
and that is when he realized it was not a costume. 
 
On June 3, 2008, there was an increase of reward money provided to Broward 
County Crime Stoppers.  The reward for information leading to the arrest of the 
suspect(s) responsible will be up to $26,000. 
 
Anyone who may have witnessed or who may have any information regarding 
this crime, is encouraged to contact Detective Mark Breen at 954-828-5708 or 
Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS 
 
ORIGINAL RELEASE: 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the death of a male who 
was found at 500 Northwest 2 Street, The Longshoreman’s Club. 
 
On October 31, 2007 at approximately 11:13 P.M., the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department received information from a caller reporting that a male was found 
inside a Chevy pickup truck at the Longshoreman’s Club.  Fort Lauderdale Police 
and Fire-Rescue responded to the scene and pronounced the male deceased. 
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The victim has been identified as Mack Henry Peeples, B/M, 02/08/1956, a Fort 
Lauderdale resident.  This death has been ruled a homicide and the investigation 
is on-going. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this homicide is encouraged to contact 
Detective Mark Breen at 954-828-5708, Detective Jack DiCristofalo at 954-828-
6096, or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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